June 28, 1984

Greetings,

It is indeed a pleasure for me to correspond with
you again so soon. For those of us who attended the
annual Mt. Ebal Homecoming, I can say very confidently
that it was a most meaningful time of worship and sharing.
We look forward to next year with the great anticipation
of seeing those that were unable to attend this year.

This year, much conversation and interest was
directed toward the idea of a permanent shelter to cover
our concrete tables. The big oak tree that has shaded
us so well over the years has lost most of its' limbs.

As T was searching around for a cool, shady spot in

which to eat, the idea of a shelter had more appeal every
minute that I had to stand in the hot sun. A permanent
shelter would protect us from the elements and ensure

that our picnic lunch will always be a part of the Mt. Ebal
Homecoming activities, rain or shine.

The estimated cost of this project is in the $4000 to
$5000 range. If there is enough interest, we may be able
to have the shelter constructed before the first Sunday
in June, 1985.

Contributions for this special project should be
mailed to our Treasurer, Pete Sexton.

Mail to: Mt. Ebal Association
C/0 Mr. H.H., "Pete" Sexton
Route 3
Denton, North Carolina
27239

Very Truly Yours,

bl & Lot
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